Public Notice

COUNCIL DECISIONS

ON SUBMISSIONS

PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 13 (AIR QUALITY)
TO THE REGIONAL NATURAL RESOURCES PLAN

Bay of Plenty Regional Council has made its
decisions on submissions to Proposed Plan
Change 13 (Air Quality) to the Regional Natural
Resources Plan. From 12 March 2019, Proposed
Plan Change 13 is amended in accordance with
those decisions.

The documents and further information relating
to Council’s decisions can be viewed on-line at
https://www.boprc.govt.nz/air-plan-change
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